
 

AARP FOUNDATION TAX AIDE PROGRAM IS LOOKING FOR 

VOLUNTEERS FOR THE UPCOMING TAX SEASON 

 

For over 50 years the AARP Foundation Tax Aide program has offered free tax filing services to 

anyone who cannot afford a paid tax preparer. If you have some time available to help your 

neighbors and can use a computer or if you just like to be with people, we have a job for you! 

Training and equipment are provided for whatever position you decide on. Tax preparers receive 

IRS certification after training. Training for new volunteer tax preparers starts in November. 

Further training for all volunteers occurs in January and tax preparation commences in late 

January/early February. 

If you are interested in joining our fantastic team, go to: 

www.aarpfoundation.org/taxaidevolunteer and click on the Red Volunteer  button – this will take 

you to the main Tax Aide Application form – fill out the required fields. After completing the 

application click on the Submit button at the bottom of the screen.  

Or, attend one of our events to learn more: 9/11/25 from 1PM to 3 PM at the Elma Public 

Library; 9/12/25 from 10 AM to 2 PM at the Orchard Park Public Library; 9/13/25 from 10 AM 

to 2 PM at the Hamburg Public Library; 9/15/25 from 1 PM to 3 PM at the East Aurora Public 

Library; 9/16/25 from 10 AM to 2 PM at the West Seneca Public Library. 
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